This is a transcript of a letter from Patrick DeLacy, to the War Department.
Headquarters Medal of Honor Legion of the United States of America

P. DeLacy, Commander
860 Capouse Ave., Scranton, Penna.
Office of the Commander
Scranton, PA 
March 18, 1907

War Department

Adjutant General Office

Washington DC





Dear Sir

In answer to your favor of March 15, 1907, I respectfully request that you kindly return to my address, 860 Capouse Ave, Scranton, Pa to me the old Medal, the one I surrendered and returned to the War Department at the time I received the new Medal and I will be ever greatfull.  With thanks and kindest regards





Patrick DeLacy





Commander





Medal of Honor Legion





860 Capouse Ave





Scranton, Penn

